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Pontesbury Parish Council
Date: 18th June 2025

Our Ref: 25/01855/FEENQ

Your Ref:

Telephone: 01743 258710
Email: buildingcontrol@shropshire.gov.uk

Dear Pontesbury Parish Council,

The Building Act 1984, The Building Safety Act 2022, The Building Regulations 2010
(as amended)

Description of Work: Proposed refurbishment of existing Public Toilets

Site Address: Public Conveniences Main Road Pontesbury Shrewsbury
Shropshire

Thank you for the recent enquiry.

I can confirm that the above proposed work, consisting of like for like replacement and
general refurbishment as detailed in the scope of works, does not constitute building work as
described in the Building Regulations 2010. As such a Building Regulations application is not
required.

Please accept this letter as confirmation of such. If a formal certificate of exemption were
required there would be a charge of £118+vat.

Yours sincerely,

Dave Ashworth
Dave Ashworth
Registered Building Inspector
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